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  SMC Contract Termination with Holiday Inn Guelph and Conference Center
for Accommodation  

  Department: Procurement/ Payables

Purchasing Services has been notified that Holiday Inn Guelph and Conference Center will be closing their doors on
August 16th, 2021.  We continue to have our SMC accommodation agreement with Delta Hotel and Conference
Centre, as well as the Caubo Hotel Program, available for accommodation requirements.

 

For contract details, please visit https://www.uoguelph.ca/finance/suppliers/by-commodity [1].

 

If you have any questions related to the above-mentioned contracts, please contact: Jesse Allen, Procurement
Contracting Officer, Purchasing Services at jallen16@uoguelph.ca [2]
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